
Monthly Stonecreek Men’s Club Board Meeting 

December 28, 2022 

 

In Attendance: Mike Colbert, Steve Laven, Al Kulvinskas, Ken Harder, Bill Fay, 

Jeff Rasmussen, George Hazlett 

Handicap committee members present: Pete Swan, Al Linde, Howard Lapidos, 

John Anderson 

Bill called the meeting to order at 8:15. 

Bill brought up that the new G. M. was resigning which most people were aware 

of. 

Bill asked Ken to give an update on membership. Ken reported we are at 125 

renewals with just a few days to go. He has reached out to some of our members to 

remind them to renew by 12/31, and expects a couple to do so. When folks realize 

that their handicaps have disappeared as of 1/1/2023, we will get more renewals in 

early January but many members may still not renew.  No new members joined in 

December, so we will end the year with paid members just over 130. A more 

detailed report will follow next weekend. Bill thanked Ken for his report. 

Bill then asked Jeff for his treasurer report. Jeff reported we had $13,091.33 in the 

bank with $5,966.38 in outstanding checks for a balance per books of $7124.95. 

That puts us at about the same balance we were one year ago. Bill thanked Jeff for 

his report. 

The next thing Bill brought up was the collecting of green fees when Stonecreek 

Men’s Club is the payer for golf.  It would be nice if everyone was paid prior to the 

golf tournament so board members can practice prior to the tournament. This week 

Steve will ask players to submit their payment after golf at lunch at Falcon Dunes. 

The next item that came up was qualifications to be able to play in our two major 

tournaments the Club Championship and President’s Cup. Pete said he would take 

the lead on that and come up with a number of Stonecreek tournaments that must 

be played prior to registering for one of those events. 

Bill adjourned the meeting at 9:15. 



Submitted by Steve Laven 

December 30, 2022 


